HR

From: Debra Valentino <dvalentino@naja.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 11, 2014 7:50 AM

To: HR

Subject: Re: OPB Job Opportunity - Executive Producer for Think Out Loud

Good Morning Barbara,
Your job listing has been posted on NAJA, all postings will remain up for 30 days.
Thank you

On Wed, Sep 10, 2014 at 6:56 PM, HR <hr@opb.org> wrote:

Hello Debra,

OPB has a career opportunity to announce (please see below). We are reopening the application period for this
position because the requirements and compensation have changed slightly. Please post this information to the NAJA
job board.

Thank you very much!
Barbara Allen | HR Coordinator

7140 SW Macadam Avenue | Portland, OR | 97219

503-445-1885 office 503-445-1859 fax

]z

Giving voice to the community. Connecting Oregon and its neighbors. Illluminating a wider world.

OPB Seeks Executive Producer for Think Out Loud



OPB is looking for an Executive Producer for our daily talk show, Think Out Loud. For more information and instructions
on how to apply, go to: http://www.opb.org/insideopb/careers/jobs/. OPB is an Equal Opportunity Employer.

From: Debra Valentino [mailto:dvalentino@naja.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 09, 2014 7:39 PM

To: HR

Subject: Re: Welcome to NAJA

Good Evening,

Process as described on NAJA job listings:

NAJA can only accept job postings related to the fields of journalism and communications. We cannot accept
or post any job listings related to sales/account management or that are unrelated to the fields of journalism or
communications.

Please send complete job description to be published to dvalentino@naja.com.
Please submit descriptions in text format only. Images or HTML cannot be posted in listings.

If there is anything else we can help you with, please do not hestitate to contact us.

Thank you (Yaw”ko) for supporting NAJA through your membership.

On Tue, Sep 9, 2014 at 5:24 PM, HR <hr@opb.org> wrote:
Hello Debra,
Please let me know what the process is for posting a job opening now that we have a membership.
Thank you,

Barbara
OPB HR Coordinator

From: Debra Valentino [dvalentino@naja.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 09, 2014 6:44 AM




To: HR
Subject: Welcome to NAJA
Good Morning Holly,

We have processed your payment for your Academic Non-Profit membership for the Native American
Journalists Association and attached a receipt and letter of welcome from NAJA.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if there is anything else we can do. We celebrate having you as a
member. Please remember to take full advantage of your Academic membership, would be nice to see you
at the 2015 National Native Media Conference

Yaw”ko, (Thank you)

Debra Valentino

Native American Journalists Association, Program/Contract Manager

Email: dvalentino@naja.com<mailto:dvalentino@naja.com>

Debra Valentino
Native American Journalists Association, Program/Contract Manager

Email: dvalentino@naja.com

Debra Valentino
Native American Journalists Association, Program/Contract Manager

Email: dvalentino@naja.com




